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Winter Play 2023 Update and Club News April 1 

 
The countdown is on! 
It is hard to believe but we are about 5 weeks away from the outdoor 
courts opening (weather permitting). The screens will need to be put up, 
water turned back on, schedules and programs finalized etc. The 2023 
outdoor season is getting closer! 

Winter play notes: 
-For members wishing to make the monthly payment of $40.00 for the 
indoor courts at Bower Place for April, it is due now.  Please arrange for 
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an etransfer to:reddeerpickleballclub@gmail.com. Be sure to indicate it is 
for Winter Play 23.  
 
-If you do not pay monthly, the cost for RDPC members is $5.00 and 
for non members it is $10.00.  
 
-We've been asked by Marshalls to not use their washrooms unless we are 
making a purchase. We are welcome to use the public washrooms in the 
food court area.  
 
-With the growing numbers of users at Bower Place we are in need of 
court captains or hosts to assist on the weekends OR as a back up when 
one of the hosts can't make their shift. Your role would be to greet 
people, help with sign in and payment, and answer any questions 
regarding court play. It’s a great way to get to know other pickleball 
enthusiasts! If you can help out for four hours a week that would be 
appreciated. Training is provided. Please 
contact communication@reddeerpickleball.com with your offer of time or 
if you have questions. 
 

-We will also be requiring many court captains for the summer season. 

-RDPC membership numbers for 2023 is currently 367 (on April 6/22 we 
were 255) 
 
Have a great week! 
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